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‘Shop at Belk & support Hazelwood Elementary!

Dear Parents,

On Saturday, November 5, 2016 Hazelwood Elementary will be
participating in the Charity Day sale at Belk in Waynesville from 6 - 10
AM. With purchase of a $5.00 ticket, you will be able to take $5.00 off
of your entire purchase at Belk. Special promotions will also he
available during the Charity Day Sale at Belk.

Your child will be able to take orders for Charity Day tickets now
through Thursday. Please take the name (s) & $5.00 (cash or check
payable to Hazelwood Elementary PTO) of friends and family who
would like to participate in the Charity Day sale. Charity Day tickets
will be distributed on Friday, November 3, 2016.

Thank you for your participation!
Sincerely,

Hazelwood Elementary PTO

Name Phone Number

# of Tickets sold:




